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PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE  

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

Today, March 8th is International Women's Day! The reason why we celebrate this day is to commemorate the 
cultural, political, and socioeconomic achievements of women. With that said today we are celebrating Maya 
Angelou.  In the 1940s, Maya Angelou became the first Black female streetcar conductor in San Francisco, 
California. During the 1960s she became heavily involved in the Civil Rights Movement. Her 1969 
autobiography, “I Know Why The Caged Bird Sings,” is the first nonfiction bestseller written by an African 
American woman. Maya Angelou recited one of her poems at President Bill Clinton's 1993 inaugural ceremony 
— marking the first inaugural recitation since 1961. She also was lauded in 1995 for her record-setting, two-
year run on The New York Times' paperback nonfiction bestseller list. She was also the first African American 
woman to have her screenplay produced, for the 1972 film “Georgia, Georgia.”  Maya Angelou continues to 
have a lasting legacy through her incredible poems and other works. 

 
The Central Michigan admissions rep will be here on Thursday March 10th!  If you are a junior and are 
interested in learning about CMU, stop in the Media Center on the 10th during 2nd hour! For seniors attending 
CMU next fall, you can stop in during 3rd hour and talk about your next steps and have any questions 
answered! Mrs. Barnes, our college advisor, and the CMU rep will be there to help!!  
 
Calling All Artists!  There will be a National Art Honor Society meeting on Tuesday, March 8 from 2:30-4:00 in 
room 320.  We will be working on our FDR mural.  New members are always welcome.  
 
Students: We have over 85 overdue library books! It's time once again to check under your beds, in your cars, 
lockers and classrooms to locate these missing books and either renew or return them to the Media Center 
ASAP!  If the books are not returned or renewed, you may receive a fine and a hold will be placed on your 
report card. 

Hey Chemics, Today, Tuesday March 8th, will be the last day that you can buy shamrock shakes. Remember 
$3 at both lunches or afterschool in Eyeball Alley. These shakes will be dropped off during your third hour 
classes the week of St. Patrick’s Day.  

Chemics we are hours away from finding out who the next Mr. Midland high will be, and you do not want to 
miss it!! Come tonight -at 7pm in the main gym.  It is three dollars at the door. Be there or be square. 
 
If you are planning on joining a Spring sport, you must complete the registration process this week.  All sports 
will begin try-outs or first practices on Monday.  You must complete the online registration, have a current 
physical on file and have satisfied the Activity Fee requirement in order to participate.  Stop in the Athletic 
Office if you have any questions. 
 
 

IN SPORTS ACTION: 
This past Friday the Boys Swim team held a "Last Chance" meet to see if they could improve upon some 
swims, and it paid off. Brenden Granzo started the meet by making the first individual state cut here at MHS in 
the past decade or two in a swimming event. He achieved a new personal record in the 100 Breaststroke and 
now will get to swim that event one last time at the State Meet. Then, after a short rest, Brenden joined Mitchell 
McMath, Jacob Hyde and Trenton Smerdon in the 200 Medley Relay where they swam to a new school record 
that was set way back in 2001. Way to go team and good luck at the State Meet this Friday at Oakland 
University. 
 
 
ACTIVITIES: 
There are no activities this evening. 


